
New York City 
Planning Director 
Dan Garodnick 
joins Ben Max, 
Executive Editor 
for the Center 
for New York 

City and State Law, to discuss the 
Adams Administration’s “City of Yes 
for Housing Opportunity” plan as 
the zoning reform proposal enters 
formal City Council review. The plan 
to “build a little more housing in 
every neighborhood” across the city 
will receive a Council vote by the 
end of the year after negotiations.

Wednesday, October 2

8:45 a.m.–10:00 a.m.

8:45 a.m. Refreshments 
9:00 a.m. Program

New York Law School

Second Floor Events Center 
185 West Broadway 
New York, NY 10013

RSVP at  
www.nyls.edu/CityLawRSVP
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